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Fiscal Impact Statement

	Department
	Public Safety
	Preparer
	Tony Landolina
	Contact
	Tony Landolina
	Type of Initiative
	☒ Legislation
	☐ Executive Order

	Type of Legislation
	Other


Description of Initiative
In 2014, the City entered into a grant agreement with the United States Department of Justice to accept federal funding for the Pittsburgh Bureau of Police’s Community Oriented Policing Services (COPS grant). Due to an error made by the City in reporting costs, the City was overpaid and is required by the Department of Justice to repay the extra funds.

	Total Cost
	$ 161,439.39

	Frequency of Expenditure
	☒ One-Time
	☐ Multi-Year

	Funding Source
	☒ Operating
	☐ Capital
	☐ Grant
	☐ Trust Fund

	Is this item budgeted?
	☐ Yes
	☒ No



JDE Account Information
230000.45704

Additional Costs
None

Impact on City Revenue
The refund will reduce the COPS Grant revenue line by $161,439.39.

Attachments
Exhibit A, the Department of Justice’s request for the return of the overpayment.
